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Message from the Headteacher             
Dear Parents/Carers,  

A reminder that the closing date for parent governor nominations is Wednesday 20th 

November.  

This week, we have been discussing Anti-Bullying Week with children and have been thinking 

about the difference between bullying, which takes place over a period of time, and falling out 

with friends/doing or saying something that will hurt them. Children have been very sensible in 

their answers and have taken on board the difference. They have also been reminded that they 

need to tell an adult when they are upset, either because of what someone has said or has done 

to them. We hope that this reminder will ensure that all children are happy and feel safe in school 

and that no bullying takes place. We ensure that all issues are dealt with in a timely manner. 

Today, we are thinking about Children in Need. Thank you for all of your donations. We have 

managed to raise £233.  

A reminder that all dates for the year are on our school website under the ‘News & Diary’  tab, 

where you will find the calendar.   

Have a lovely weekend.  

Many thanks, Jon Stevens.  

 

Information 
  Dates for your Diary  

November                                               

Children’s Individual School Photo 

- Mon 18th Nov  

Thursday 21st – Last swimming 

lesson for Class 4N 

Book Fair – Mon 18th – Fri 22nd  

SEND Coffee Morning – Tues 26th 

Nov 

Thursday 28th – Class 3/4L start 

swimming lessons 

Library Visits  

Tues 19th – Class 3H                                 

Fri 22nd – Class 2T                                     

Tues 26th – Class 1B                                       

Fri 29th – Class 1/2F             

 

 

 

Rock Steady Music Lessons 
 

 

House Points – This week’s winners are: Air! 

Air 

1,589 
Water 

1,465 

Fire 

1,507 

Earth 

1,524 

Attendance this Week 

Class RB – 98%                                 

Class RL – 98%                             

Class 1B – 90%                                            

Class 1/2F – 93%                                           

Class 2T – 99%                                             

Class 3H – 98%                                          

Class 3/4L – 92%                                          

Class 4N – 96%                                                

Class 5B – 100%                                        

Class 5/6K – 97%                                        

Class 6B – 93% 

Total attendance for this week 

is: 96%                                           

Well done to class 5B for             

a fantastic 100% attendance 

this week! 

 

 

 

Photo Removed 

Children enjoyed taking part in a 

rock band during the workshop this 

morning.  

In January, we are employing ‘Rock Steady’ to 

come into school and teach children music 

lessons whereby your child will have the 

opportunity to be part of a rock band! Rock 

Steady employs professional musicians and 

will provide the musical instruments for 

children to use. The lessons will take part 

during the school day. Rock Steady have been 

in school today to showcase their instruments 

and for children to take part in a workshop. 

Please see the Rock Steady letter sent home 

today with more information on.  
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